
Daily Announcements 
If you are interested in doing Trap shooting, please stop by Student Services to sign up.

There will be an informational meeting on February 26th @ 2:30 in the cafeteria

New lunch procedures- You can still choose to sit in the cafeteria, IMC, or throughout the
school, but you MUST stay put! There will be no wandering around or doing laps.  

In addition to this, phones MUST be put away. Don’t let your phone end up in the BUMMER
BOX!

The freshmen class will have their monthly bake sale today. The class officers will visit all
8th hour classes. All baked goods will cost $1

The following two scholarships require your 2023 taxes- Lamar Marie Hagen Scholarship
and Truman & Wilma Felts Scholarship. If you have any questions, stop by Student

Services.

This is just a reminder that we cannot accept any food deliveries

The Juniors are conduction a Nothing Bundt Cake fundraiser. See your favorite junior to
place an order.


